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SUMMER SCHEDULE FOR ARB REQUESTS. 
SAM DE ANGELO will be handling ARB Requests June through August.  

Contact information: samsource@aol.com; 452 Pendleton Court. 
ARB Chair RICH HUHN (rjh1983@yahoo.com) will resume accepting applications in September. 

 
NEW ARB FORM IS ON THE VILLA WEBSITE.  Applications are always due no later than ten 

(10) days prior to the monthly Villa Board Meeting held on the 3rd Thursday. 
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If you love to commune with nature, and would enjoy helping to beautify our community, we are 
seeking volunteers for the Landscape Committee. If interested please contact RICH HUHN at 440-

541-6200 or rjh1983@yahoo.com 
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In Flanders Fields 
In Flanders fields the poppies blow 
Between the crosses, row on row, 

That marks our place, and in the sky 
The larks, still bravely singing, fly. 
Scarce heard amid the guns below. 

 
We are the Dead, Short days ago 

We lived, felt dawn, saw sunset glow, 
Loved, and were loved, and now we lie 

In Flanders fields. 
 

Take up our quarrel with the foe: 
To you from failing hands we throw 
The torch: be yours to hold it high. 

If ye break faith with us who die 
We shall not sleep, though poppies grow 

In Flanders fields. 
 

The iconic First World War poem "In Flanders Fields" was written by Canadian physician and 
Lieutenant Colonel John McCrae on May 3, 1915. He was inspired to write it after witnessing the 

burial of his friend, Lieutenant Alexis Helmer, the day before. The poem was first published in 
Punch magazine in December 1915. 
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TRASH BINS 

For residents who would like to exchange their current trash bins for another size,  
in July you can contact either: 

Sarasota County, 941.861.5000 or 
FCC Environmental, 941.557.5040 

 
VILLA WEBSITE 

http://www.myvocc.com/ 
Resident Directory Password: VillasCC1.   

Any changes to your contact information in directory,  
kindly email updates to John Gerber: jeg80@comcast.net 

 
Chestnut Creek Master Association (CCMA) 

http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com 
 

Facebook Page 
Villas of Chestnut Creek Neighbors 
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